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 DILTON MARSH C OF E PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Newsletter 6 Term 2 - Friday 9th December 2022 

Dear parents and carers  
 
It has been lovely to watch Lime, Cherry & Ash classes performing their Nativity play this week - their singing and 
acting was amazing!   
 
This past week Mrs Down and myself have met with each of the class teachers to discuss the progress of all of our 
pupils. We explored our teacher assessments and the results of recent tests to identify any children who are at risk 
of falling behind or what is working well to accelerate progress. Please ensure your child continues to read over the 
Christmas holidays as this is so important.  
 
Individual pupil data reports, with attendance, will be sent home on Wednesday so please check your child’s book 
bag.    
 

 
 

Final dates this term 
 
Church Service – Monday 12th December  
Parents are welcome to join us at 2pm in the church. 
 
Christmas Lunch – Tuesday 13th December 
 
 

We finish at 12pm on Friday 16th December 2022 

Term 3 starts on Wednesday 4th January 2023 

Christmas decorations  
Thank you to all children who made a Christmas decoration for our tree. Congratulations to the following class  
winners:  Nancie (Lime), Lowen (Cherry), Harry (Ash), Matilda (Willow), Olivia (Chestnut), Carys (Beech), Chloe 
(Oak).   
 
FODS Christmas Raffle and Class Christmas Craft Sale – Tuesday 13th December 
Envelopes are being sold on Tuesday morning ready for the raffle. Please join us for mince 
pies and refreshments in the school hall at 3pm for the grand draw. The children will also be 
selling their Christmas crafts for you to purchase.  
 
Thank you for supporting the film night and the discos. These events raised a total of £544 for school funds.  
 
If anyone would like a real Christmas tree, ours will be empty and ready for collection on Thursday evening.  
Donation to school fund. Thank you.  


